
 

January 17, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 519-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Finch: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2054 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2054 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, only public employees have access to unemployment insurance 

records in the performance of their official duties.  HB 2054 would allow public officials, agents, 

or contractors of a public official to gain access to unemployment insurance records as part of 

their official duties.  All records would be required to be kept confidential.    

 

 The Department of Labor indicates HB 2054 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor  


